
Announcements 5.12.24 

 

1. We rehearsed all choral elements of the, the Fauré, Byrd, Rachmaninoff, O 

come, o come, Emmanuel, Deck the Hall and Chilcott. 

 

2. Lucy, a guest soprano, was welcomed to the choir. 

 
3.  Jane congratulated members on their sale of concert tickets. 

 

4. The purchase of concert programmes at £3 each was continued. 
 

5. Choir members were encouraged to sign up to the Social on 9.12.24 and 

those who had already signed up were asked to add detail about what 

savoury or sweet dish they would be bringing to ensure we have a good mix 

of dishes. 

6. Jane thanked people for their contributions to the raffle which is to be held at 
the concert and confirmed that further donations would much appreciated. Jo 
also started selling tickets for the raffle. 

 

7. Blue scarves and black folders were distributed to those who require them  

 

8. Jane highlighted that the church authorities have asked that people do not 

park on the grass at the church particularly while the land is so waterlogged. 

 

9. Choir members were asked to arrive at Saturday’s rehearsal for 1.45 p.m. to 

allow time to get seated ready for the rehearsal start time of 2 p.m. 

 

 

 
 


